
 
 

Letter: SWAtHC 02/2023 

Buenos Aires, 3 February 2023 

Purpose: Inform the establishment of a SWAtHC Regional Coordinator in the 
implementation of S-100 products 

 

To the Director of WENDWG, Dr. John NYBERG (IHO) 

Dear Mr. Director, 

I am pleased to contact you in my capacity as president of the Southwest Atlantic 

Hidrographic Comission (SWAtHC) with the aim of informing you that pursuant to Action No. 

17, agreed during the last meeting of the commission, Member States have decided to 

appoint the “Planning Committee” of the SWAtHC as Regional Coordinator for the 

implementation of S-100 products. 

Nowadays, Lieutenant Commander Rocío Borgas (borjas@hidro.gov.ar), who works at the 

Argentine Naval Hydrographic Service, is the president of such Planning Committee. 

 Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

VALENTÍN ALEJANDRO SANZ RODRÍGUEZ 

Commodore 

Director of the Argentine Naval Hydrographic Service - President of the SWAtHC 
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